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Memo No.: COE/110/21 Date: 16/09/2021
NOTICE

Learners concerned of ONLINE SUBMISSION OF ASSIGNMENT for ONLINE BDP
TERM END EXAMINATIONS DECEMBER 2020 & JUNE 2021 are hereby informed
that: ,

1) The learners who have already submitted their fees earlier for assignment, but
didn't submit the assignment paper/s previously at the Study Centres and the
marks of Assignment paper/s have not been received by the department of
Controller of Examinations Office (CoE) are also eligible for online submission of
Assignment and accordingly the learners concerned will get the Assignment Slip.

2) If a learner has already submitted the assignment paper/s previously at the Study
Centres and the Assignment marks of the said paper/s have already been received
by the department of CoE, but the requisite fees have not been deposited earlier,
the requisite fees for those assignments were collected from the learners during
the period of submission of filled in examination form for Term End Examinations.
It may be noted since the required marks have already been preserved at the
department of CoE, hence the learners concerned will not be able to submit Online
Assignment and consequently Assignment Slip will not be issued for the said
learners.

3) If the portal shows "invalid student" then it may due to any of the following
reasons:-

a. The duly filled in Examination Form has not been submitted by the learner
concerned.

b. Assignment marks of the learner concerned have already been preserved in the
examination data base of the University. So it is not required for them to submit
Online Assignment.

4) In case of multiple submission of any fees (related to the examination
department) by the learners, the excess amount may be refunded after due
verification of relevant documents by the examination department.

For any further queries, learners concerned are requested to consult the
notification concerned (memo no.: COE/105/21 dated 14.09.2021) at the University

website.
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Controller of Examinations (Acting)




